
 

Dear  friends, 

Syrian greetings to you all. 

We  will try to give you a report about the deaf ministry in Syria during                               

April -  June  2014. 

We are still going through a civil war in Syria, we hear  the difficult news every day 

but we can be witnesses for the Lord’s work with us. 

 The good news  that we are continuing in the  deaf  meetings, and the deaf 

are very excited to know more about our God. 

20 deaf at Monday meeting also at the Sunday meeting  at the church too. 

William 

he lives in the  

city of Suwaida, 

 about 2 hours  

from Damascus.  

he was didn’t 

know anything  

about Jesus,  

 

 

but now he became a believer   

and attend all the deaf meetings, 

he is excited to remove to Damascus  

to be close to the church 

Weam & Motee 

Weam and Motee 

engagement. 

Weam is a staff with 

us, she was believer 

and her  vision is the 

deaf children  in 

Damascus. 

Saed, Darin and 2 hearing children, 

they are refugees  from Aleppo to 

Damascus. They lost everything there 

and when they attending the deaf 

meeting, they trust in the Lord Jesus and 

 they are a believer family now . 

 Challenge,                                                                                                                                                    
The difficult war was a problem and challenge for us and for the deaf too, the fear from shells and explosions was the 

reason for the difficulty of movement in Damascus,  also the weak economy and the spread of disease due to lack of 

water and electricity for many days, all these were  the challenge to still live in Syria.                                                             

Despite that, we were as a church with encouraged by the Pastor Edward to continue  the vision with all the joy and we 

saw the Lord was with us all the time.                                              

About the funds, we have received 

250$ a month from you and the monthly 

salary for us too,  during the last three 

months, we were able to prepare  the dinner 

for the deaf twice a month, and a little to the 

deaf children too. 

We don't know is available for us to ask you to support a special event?                                                                  

 Example: we are preparing for the 8th conference for the deaf in Syria at 22 August , the conference will be 3 days 

at hotel in old Damascus and the cost will almost 1000$.                                                                                                      

We don't have any money for this conference but we pray and trust that the Lord will support all the needs. 

 Thank you for your support and your prayers for us.                                                                

   

 
Nedal & Mais  Fadi & Safa 


